
Hello Families! 

It is almost time for another school year to begin, I can’t wait to 

meet you and get started with our learning!   

I hope you all are having a wonderful summer vacation.  I had a 

great time exploring Portland, Maine with my BFF and relaxing in the 

Poconos with my family.  I look forward to hearing all about what you 

did with your family. 

When school starts on September 6th, you only need to bring a few 

things with you; 

● backpack 

● pencil case with sharpened pencils, yellow highlighter, and 

glue stick 

● art smock 

● healthy snack and lunch, if you are not buying 

● sweater or sweatshirt to keep in class 

● earbuds WITH a microphone (check Five Below) 

I will provide all notebooks, folders, crayons/markers, and binders! 

 We will be together soon!  See you in room 12 on the first day! 

 

     Your 3rd grade teacher, 

          Mrs. Goldberg 

      Room #12 


